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Mai Vang

From: lmoe84@gmail.com
Sent: Monday, March 6, 2023 8:28 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Re: Contesting Assessment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello, 
 
The address is 1162 Blair Ave, St. Paul, MN 55104 
 
Thanks, 
Logan Moe 
 
> On Mar 6, 2023, at 7:42 AM, *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 
>  
> Good morning, 
>  
> We need the property address in order to process your appeal. Due to tomorrow's agenda being published we will 
have to push your appeal a couple of weeks as well (which isn't an issue).  
>  
> Thank you, 
> Joanna 
>  
>  
>  
> Joanna Zimny 
> Legislative Hearing Office  
> Pronouns: she/her/hers 
> Saint Paul City Hall 
> Suite 310 
> 15 W. Kellogg Blvd.  
> Saint Paul, MN 55102  
> P: 651-266-8585  
> www.StPaul.gov  
>  
>  
>  
>  
>  
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: lmoe84@gmail.com <lmoe84@gmail.com>  
> Sent: Sunday, March 5, 2023 3:41 PM 
> To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
> Subject: Contesting Assessment 
>  
> Hello, 
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>  
> During the March 7th legislative hearing we would like to contest the assessment # 238105. 
>  
> Thank You, 
> Logan Moe 
> 515 419-3068 


